Lee, Chris

From: Miller, Todd
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Crump, Lafayette
Subject: Fw: | Support the New Milwaukee Venues in Deer District
FYI
Thanks,
Todd Miller
Todd Miller

Community Outreach Liaison
City of Milwaukee
Office of Mayor Cavalier Johnson

Phone: (414) 286-2200
Email: tomiller@milwaukee.gov

City Hall, Room 201
200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, WI 53202

milwaukee.gov/mayor

Click the following links
to follow Mayor Johnson
on social media:
Facebook

Twitter

From: saratoga@newaukee.com <saratoga@newaukee.com>
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 9:52 AM

To: Mayor <mayor@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: | Support the New Milwaukee Venues in Deer District

You don't often get email from saratoga@newaukee.com. Learn why this is important

Mayor Cavalier Johnson,

| live in your district and | am emailing to show my support for the new proposed FPC Live venues in
the Deer District. Milwaukee deserves more music, more jobs, and prospering local businesses,
which is what this project will provide. In order for Milwaukee to grow, we must welcome new
developments and businesses so we don’t get left behind by other Midwest cities. Please vote in
support of these venues. Thank you.

Sincerely,



Saratoga Schaefer
1029 N Jackson Street
Milwaukee, WI 53202
(347) 277-8984



